
At our February meeting the Jericho Underhill Land Trust board decided to continue our 

tradition of giving notepads to people who donate $100 or more.  We think this small, but useful 

gift is appreciated by members. 

 

This month, JULT is sending a letter out to the grand lists of Jericho and Underhill, only the 

second time we have done such a thing.  The goal of the letter is to introduce people to the land 

trust and hopefully gain some new members. 

 

In land stewardship news, we are working with the Jericho Trails Committee to identify trails 

which that committee might want to take an active role in maintaining. John Koier also walked 

the trails of Wolfrun Natural Area and Kikas Valley Farm with Ian Stokes from Local Motion 

and now those trails will be added to the Trail Finder website.  John is also set to join a local 

group that combines efforts to discuss ways to eradicate invasive species.   

  

 

 

 

 


